
 
S-590 2010 Pre-Course Work and Information 

 
Pre-course work, email notifications, and other information will be posted here 

periodically. 
 
 
S-590 Mentor Process Letter  
NWCG Letter dated April 25, 2005
 
 
Updated: May 2, 2008 
 
If you have any questions, please call Cyndie Hogg, S-590 Course Coordinator at 
520-799-8753 or email chogg@fs.fed.us.  
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http://www.nafri.gov/courses/s590/2010_S-590_request_for_candidates.pdf
http://www.nafri.gov/courses/s590/S-590_Mentoring-TechSpecs_20050425.pdf
mailto:chogg@fs.fed.us

